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Makati Service Office Inauguration
Moved to April 27

PhilHealth’s NCR South Branch announced that the
inauguration of its Makati Service Office at the ITC Building, 337
Sen. Gil Puyat Avenue, Makati City has been moved to Monday,
April 27.

The new office will be ready to provide such services as claims
processing and payment, membership registration and ID
generation, as well as information dissemination to various
stakeholders in Makati City and neighboring areas.

Starting May 4, 2009, it will also conduct a weekly

Orientation on the National Health Insurance Program. Below is
the sketch to Makati Service Office’s location:
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